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Creating a Website Policy 

Our website has been developed to promote our business and to provide parents and carers 
using the nursery with information. 

The website will include photographs of the provision and children engaged in activities. 
However, parental permission will be sought before any photographs are uploaded to the 
Internet. The safeguarding of children accessing the provision is paramount and we will take 
every precaution to protect children’s identities in line with parental wishes. 

The website will be regularly updated to accurately reflect the provision. Policies and 
procedures will be updated when reviewed. 


